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UCP of NE PA Community Participation Supports (CPS) Community COVID-19 Procedures
UPDATE

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation as we navigate the challenges of the COVID-19
pandemic.

As has been the situation all along during this pandemic, these guidelines will be evolving as new
information becomes available. We continue to monitor information from a variety of sources to
preserve the health and safety of those we serve.

The following steps have been updated:

On July 3, 2020 - Governor Wolf called for a 14 day quarantine for anyone who has traveled to
certain “hot spot” states. If you or a member of your family living in your household has traveled
to or from any of these states you will need to refrain from participating in CPS Community for 14
days. We are instituting these same requirements for our staff. The complete list of states is
available on the PA Department of Health website. There are currently 19 states on this list but
that can change weekly. Please refer to the list if you do travel out of the area for any reason.

In addition to having your temperature taken and answering questions related to COVID-19 we will also
be asking if anyone has traveled to any of the States that require quarantine for 14 days. If the answer
to any of the questions is yes, we will not be able to provide CPS.

As we evaluate the effects of the reopening in the green phase, we will be amending all of our policies
related to the COVID-19 Pandemic. We want to be able to continue to provide the healthiest
environment for your loved one. With your patience and cooperation, and our committed staff, we will
continue to ensure everyone’s health, safety and welfare.

UPDATED: July 13, 2020

Life without limits for people with disabilities.



